
Your letters addressed to Wm. Bibichkow and Art Kapitanoff 
have both been referred to me regarding employment "RE 
our concern. After reading your letters over very care-
fully and from the recommendations also, I feel that we 
would. have use for you in our plant. We have several 
places that we could use you in since there is a labor 
shortage in Uhicago which is continually getting worse. 
We could offer you $30.00 a week for the work you would 
do to start and the rest would naturally be up to you as 
far as earning more is concerned, depending upon how well 
you can do your job and how well you can fit into the 
work. 

Kindly let me hear from you as soon as possible so that we 
can plan accordingly. 
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